
FREEHOLD REGIONAL HIGH SCHOOL DISTRICT 

 

LEGAL NOTICE 

 

 

FREEHOLD REGIONAL HIGH SCHOOL DISTRICT LEGAL NOTICE IS HEREBY 

GIVEN: PURSUANT TO THE OPEN PUBLIC MEETINGS LAW, CHAP'T 231, P.L. 

1975 that the Regular Meeting of the Board of Education of the Freehold Regional High 

School District scheduled to be held on Thursday April 8, 2021 at Manalapan High 

School, 20 Church Lane, Englishtown, New Jersey 07726 is cancelled. In addition, the 

Regular Meeting of the Board of Education of the Freehold Regional High School 

District scheduled to be held on Thursday, April 29, 2021 at Manalapan High School has 

been moved to Howell High School, 405 Squankum-Yellowbrook Road, Farmingdale, 

New Jersey 07727. The regular meeting will begin at 7:00 p.m. and the Board will motion 

to convene into Closed Executive until 8:00 p.m. and will thereafter resume the regular 

meeting. Formal action may be taken at all Regular Meetings. Please Note the Student 

Recognition Ceremony will not take place 

 

 

       

Sean P. Boyce 

      Secretary 

 

 

DATED: February 22, 2021 
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